Dear developers

My 1nitial objection to building on the greenbelt land in Lymm was sent to the wrong
email address. I have been informed that my objection will still be accepted because of
this error. I strongly disagree with building on greenbelt land in Lymm, there are many
brownfield sites and buildings within Warrington centre that could be developed for
accomodation instead of being empty boarded up shops. This would provide lower cost
living and improve the town centre.

I also object to the status of Warrington changing from a town to a city. It is not a city
and this 1s just a con to get around building regulations. I have very little faith in WBC

with 1'eiards to manipulation of building regulations.






